
From: Doug Raven [mailto:draven@ovma.org]  
Sent: November-30-17 2:05 PM 
Subject: RE: Booth at the OVMA conference 
  
Michelle, 
  
I’ve had a chance to touch base with the OVMA staff member who organizes OVMA’s Annual Conference and 
handles the booking of exhibit space. 
  
For many years now, the demand for exhibit space at OVMA’s Annual Conference has exceeded the 
supply.  OVMA begins the process of allocating exhibit space in the spring, and all of our available space for 
the 2018 Conference has been sold out for some time.  We are therefore unable to offer you space.  We will 
add VPOA to the wait list for the event but, given that there are already 28 organizations on the wait list ahead 
of VPOA, it is highly unlikely that we will be able to acommodate you for the 2018 conference. 
  
If VPOA would like to be included in our database to receive notification of future events, please send us your 
preferred email address.  All correspondence regarding OVMA’s Annual Conference and Trade Show is sent 
by email, so be sure to keep us apprised of any changes to this information. 
  
In the event that space for the 2018 Conference becomes available and none of the companies ahead of 
VPOA on the wait list are interested in that space, we will be sure to contact you. 
  
If you have any questions, please let me know. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Doug Raven, CEO 
OVMA & The Farley Foundation 
T: 905.875.0756 or 1.800.670.1702 (toll free), ext. 11 
www.ovma.org        www.farleyfoundation.org 

 

Sent: January 15, 2018 4:13 PM 
To: 'Doug Raven' <draven@ovma.org> 
Subject: RE: Booth at the OVMA conference 
  
Hi Doug, 
  
It doesn’t look like a spot is going to free up for the 2018 Conference.  Is there any way that we could have a 
very small table in the hallway?  If not a table just a put up our sign and someone available to speak to 
veterinarians that are interested in the VPOA? 
  
Thanks, 
  
Michelle 

 

From: Doug Raven [mailto:draven@ovma.org]  
Sent: January-16-18 4:15 PM 
Subject: RE: Booth at the OVMA conference 
  
Michelle, 
  
I left you a message at the clinic this morning but haven’t heard back, so I’m replying via email. 
  
Unfortunately, we won’t be able to accommodate you. We are already using any available space that the hotel 
and/or fire marshall will allow us to use.  And, as noted in my previous email, if we had any additional space, 
there is a long list of companies ahead of VPOA that we would have to offer it to before we would be able to 
offer it to VPOA. 
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Sorry about that. 
  
Doug Raven, CEO 
OVMA & The Farley Foundation 
T: 905.875.0756 or 1.800.670.1702 (toll free), ext. 211 
www.ovma.org        www.farleyfoundation.org 
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